
Dear Parents,

We’ve had an incredibly busy and exciting time here at school with plenty to celebrate!

Last week, our U11 Rugby team enjoyed a fantastic Rugby tournament at Giggleswick
where they displayed both skill and teamwork. Mr Jarman said it was wonderful to see
their enthusiasm on the field and was blown away with everyone’s performance.  Bobby,
Rugby Captain, gave the spotlight to Tehreem for her skills in defence and Sam for try
scoring.  On Tuesday, our U11 Football team played in the first round of the Utilita, Road
to Wembley tournament. Although they narrowly missed out on moving to the next stage
- they did achieve a brilliant 2nd place in Group B.  A special mention to our captain, Sam,
for his leadership and determination. Felix also did a brilliant job playing up with the older
students, showcasing excellent talent and maturity. Well done to all the team!

Our Little Gems Nursery launch was a huge success! We were thrilled to see so many
familiar and new faces at the event. The children thoroughly enjoyed the marmalade
sandwiches (Paddington Bear would be proud!), Sparkle the Bear, treasure hunts, face
painting, and more. Thank you to everyone who attended and made it such a memorable
day.  You may have noticed our brand-new signs around the school, helping to give a
fresh and welcoming feel. We hope they make it easier for everyone to navigate and enjoy
our space.

Best of luck to all UVI pupils who are sitting the 11+ entrance exam for North Halifax,
Skipton Girls and Ermysteds in the coming weeks.  We’re cheering for you and know
you’ll make us proud with your efforts.  You have all worked so hard and are ready to
show everyone what you are capable of, go for it!

A big thank you to Mr. Miller, who brought some joy and rhythm to the playground and in
our assembly with his guitar this morning.  If you are interested in a taster session for
your child, please do get in touch with Mr Miller, you will find more information below.

Welcome to Mrs Farrell & Mr Charlie Davies, who have both joined Lady Lane this term.
Mrs Farrell is an Early Years Practitioner and will be based in Nursery and Mr Davies is
supporting Mrs Simmonite as our new creche assistant and is enrolled on our Teaching
Assistant Apprenticeship. 

Looking ahead, next week we have Form 5 leading assembly on Wednesday at 9.00am.
We’re excited to see what they have in store for us and encourage Form 5 parents to
attend, please let Mr Mallon know on Class Dojo if you are able to join us.

On Friday, our School Council will be hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning to raise funds
for this important charity. This is a perfect chance for parents to catch up, meet the staff,
and enjoy some delicious treats, we hope to see you there, from 8.00am-9.00am in The
Hall.

We look forward to another exciting week ahead!
Mrs Arnold & All the Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery
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A big thank you to everyone who came to the launch of Little
Gems! We had an amazing day filled with marmalade
sandwiches  (Paddington Bear would approve!), Sparkle the
Bear , an exciting treasure hunt, face painting, and so much
more! 
Your presence made the day extra special, and we can’t wait
to see what adventures lie ahead for our Little Gems! 

Thank You

for

Celebrating

with Us! 





U11 Tag Rugby,
Giggleswick

Utilita U11 Football
Tournament

Form 2
& 3 PE

‘Trust’’

LVI & Form 5
taking their

Maths
outside

Time for
Kindergarten
to meet their

UVI Buddies



Main Main (pre-selected) Options Dessert

M
O
N

Sliced Ham
with 

New Potatoes &
Vegetables

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans

Vegetarian: Omelette
Halal: Sliced Chicken

Toffee Apple Sponge &
Custard

T
U
E

Home Made Sausage Roll
with 

Chips & Beans

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans

Vegetarian/
Halal: Vegetarian Roll Chocolatey Mousse

W
E
D

Beef Burger in a Bun
with Wedges &
Sweatcorn/Peas

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans

Vegetarian: Vegetarian
Burger 

Halal: Lamb Burger 
Shortbread Slice

T
H
U

Roast Chicken with
Roast Potatoes 

&
Yorkshire Puddings,
Carrots/Cauliflower

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans

Vegetarian: Linda
McCartney Sausages
Halal: Halal Chicken

Sausages

Homemade Vanilla Cake 

F
R
I

Breaded Fish with Diced
Potatoes & Peas

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans

Watermelon Medley 

Weekly Menu
Monday 23rd - Friday 27th

September



 
Name …..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..
 
Form …..…..…..…..…..…..…..…..
 
 
For any pupils interested in learning to play classical guitar, acoustic guitar, electric guitar, bass
guitar, or ukulele – either as individual or group lessons – we’d like to extend a warm invitation to
a free of charge taster session with myself, guitar specialist, Ollie Miller.
 
I am a highly qualified and experienced teacher who can lead students to levels of musical
accomplishment that are both enjoyable and rewarding. With individually tailored learning
pathways to suit the specific needs and styles of each student, lessons can be structured around
the attainment of internationally recognised and reputable grade exam qualifications, as well as
self-styled, preference driven development.
 
Lessons for the following instruments are available with myself: Guitar (Acoustic, Electric,
Classical); Bass Guitar; Ukulele; Music Theory.
 
If you’re interested in arranging a taster session with me, please contact me directly via the
following channels:
 
Ollie Miller
 
e-mail: olliemiller1991@outlook.com
tel. 07774 322151
 
 
or alternatively, fill in and return the following slip to the School Office:
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-----------------------------
 
Pupil Name (Preferred Name):
 
Instrument of Interest:
 
Parent/Guardian Name:
 
Relationship to Pupil:
 
Phone Number:
 
E-mail:
 
Home Address:

Guitar Lessons 





HTSC BD95PH
Email: info@strivetennis.co.uk
Tel: 07711181998
 
 
Dear Parent,
 
Strive Tennis is the coaching provider based at Heaton Tennis
and Squash Club, dedicated to giving children and adults the
opportunity to experience playing tennis. As part of our
school’s outreach programme we would like to invite your child
to attend Three Free coaching sessions at Heaton Tennis and
Squash Club starting the week commencing Monday 30th
September. Strive Tennis will provide all the equipment for the
coaching session, but we do ask that your child wears
comfortable sportswear and trainers. To view the timetable and
for booking please use the QR code below:
 
 
If you have any queries, then please do email me at
info@strivetennis.co.uk
 
We look forward to seeing you on court soon.
 
Best wishes
Matt McTurk 
(Head Coach)





September

Monday 23rd - U9's Boys Football, Bradford Schools League 11.00am -
3.00pm at Marley 

Wednesday 25th - Form 5 Class Assembly (Parents of Form 5 Invited)
Friday 27th September - Macmillan Coffee Morning, 8.30am

Form 2 - Trip to Bingley Five Rise Locks 1.30pm-3.00pm
Monday 30th  - NSPCC Kindness Week 

October

Tuesday 1st - Virtual Author Visit (Infants)
Wednesday 2nd - Individual & Sibling Photographs

Thursday 3rd - LVI Gigg Challenge at Giggleswick School
Friday 4th  - Flu Spray in school

Monday 7th  - Stay & Discover at Nursery 
Tuesday 8th - U11's Girls Football Premier League Primary Stars Girls

National Cup 11.00am - 3.00pm at Marley
Thursday 10th - World Mental Health Day (Wearing Yellow)

Friday 11th - Form 2 trip to Eureka
Wednesday 16th - Whole School Open Morning 9.30am - 11.30am

Thursday 17th - LVI trip to Cliffe Castle
Friday 18th  - School Closes for half-term

Holiday Club - Monday 21st - Friday 1st November

Da
te

s for your Diary


